
March 25, 2020 

In order to comply with the “Stay at Home, Work from Home” order which was issued from the 
State of Hawaii on March 25,2020, Moiliili Hongwanji Mission will operate as follows until April 30, 
2020.  

 Our Hondo, Office, and Nokotsudo are now temporarily closed.  
 All religious services and temple activities is suspended during this time.  
 Bedside Service (Makurakyo) can be conducted by the minister.  Please comply with 

healthcare institution guidelines and contact us.  
 Visitation to the Nokotsudo is by appointment only. 
 White Way Radio Program continues as usual.  Every Saturday morning from 7:45am to 

8:00am on KZOO at channel AM1210.  
 To respect the “Stay at Home, Work from Home Order”, the Livestreaming Sunday Services

from the Hondo is now cancelled. Plans are underway for sharing short video recordings of 
services.  

 You can reach us via phone at 949-1659 or email mhm@moiliilihongwanji.org.  
 The situation with COVID-19 is so fluid that matters could change anytime and very rapidly. 
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